
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 
 

3.2 PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING – Request to Repeal Heritage Designating 
By-law No. L.S.P. – 3227-417 – 429 William Street 
 

• Janet Hunten, 253 Huron Street – speaking to the letter on page 230 of the 

Planning and Environment Committee Added Agenda from the President of the 

London Branch of the Architectural Conservancy of Ontario as the President had 

to leave the meeting early; advising that the London Branch of the Architectural 

Conservancy of Ontario supports the conclusion of the London Advisory 

Committee on Heritage that this is a culturally important building and that the 

designation should be maintained; indicating that this building was designated on 

its own which also suggests its individual importance and it has been extremely 

well maintained; congratulating the owner on that but it retains its cultural 

importance in the neighbourhood. 

 

 


